Newsletter, Maple Class

Friday 23rd May 2025

Just a reminder for all that we are a **NUT FREE** school.

This includes anything with hazelnut so please check, for example, chocolate spreads and biscuits for this before adding them to your child's lunch.

Maple Class have definitely had their favourite week ever of Learning Time as our activities were all based around the book We're Going on a Bear Hunt.

This has meant we have been able to watch the story everyday, read different versions of the book including ones with sound buttons, colour on Bear Hunt pictures, build a bear with Velcro shapes and explore a Bear Hunt sensory tray with materials related to each scene.

We hope you have a fantastic half term and look forward to seeing you all on

Tuesday 3rd June

